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Jacyn Normine

From: Mary Duvall <72rover@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 10:58 AM

To: Planning Department.UserGroup

Subject: Regarding NEXT revisions on train facilities along the river

[Some people who received this message don't o�en get email from 72rover@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden�fica�on ]

I fear the consequences of what NEXT and others mo�vated by similar values will do, have done, to our rural and
vulnerable communi�es.  We won’t be the first or the last to be run over and ruined by the forces of grab, destroy and 
walk away. The trains, on old tracks by the river, in jello soils, are an inevitable disaster, and easy conclusion to draw,
given the circumstances and recent history of train failures around the country due to inadequate inspec�ons, and safety 
lacking priority.  Reject NEXT and others who would impact our en�re county with trains on old tracks, disrup�ng traffic 
with mile long trains, carrying explosive and toxic materials along our river.
Mary Duvall, MA, MSW


